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April 3, 2024 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
Natalee Stout, Public Involvement Specialist, 406-444-6021, nstout@mt.gov 
 

Headwaters Rest Area to open 
 
THREE FORKS, Mont. – The Montana Department of Transportation (MDT) is excited 
to announce the opening of the Headwaters Rest Area near Three Forks at 9 a.m. on 
Friday, April 5. 
 
The new rest area is located on US Highway 287 (US 287) near the Interstate 90 (I-90) 
interchange. It includes modern design features, safety enhancements, and a Law 
Enforcement Office that will be available for use by the Broadwater County Sheriff, 
Montana Highway Patrol (MHP), and MDT Motor Carrier Services (MCS). 
 
"MDT appreciates the public's patience as this project took longer than expected," said 
MDT Interim Director Larry Flynn. "This has been a long process. We look forward to 
opening the Headwaters Rest Area to better serve the needs of the traveling public." 
 
The public is encouraged to contact acting Public Information Officer Kim Vietz at 406-
444-6821 with questions or comments about the project. 
 
About MDT: 
We are B.U.I.L.D.E.R.S. At MDT, our mission is to plan, build, operate, and maintain a 
safe and resilient transportation infrastructure to move Montana forward by setting the 
gold standard for a highly effective, innovative, and people-centric department of 
transportation. For more information about MDT and the work we do on behalf of 
Montana's traveling public, visit https://www.mdt.mt.gov/. 
 
Alternative accessible formats of this document will be provided on request. Persons 
who need an alternative format should contact the Office of Civil Rights, Montana 
Department of Transportation, 2701 Prospect Avenue, PO Box 201001, Helena, MT 
59620. Telephone 406-444-5416 or Montana Relay Service at 711. 
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